
Webster's dictionary defines stewardship as "the careful and responsible 
management of something entrusted to one's care.“

Just as a parent never stops caring for their child, we should always remember 
our responsibility to our Church. It is a responsibility and a privilege.

As we all enjoy our summer, let's not forget to continue our support of our 
beloved Annunciation by continuing with our stewardship pledges.

In Christ,

Stella Dariotis
Stewardship Chair

Please join us in praying the hymns of the Divine Liturgy! 
Follow and sing along using the blue booklets placed in the pews.

October 2nd | 7:30 PM
Featuring performances by 
our Annunciation Dance Ministry and our Annunciation Choir,
limited edition Greek Night scarves,
and meet & greet with Greek defender Haris Chantzopoulos
Tickets on sale now online at
https://groupmatics.events/event/GreekNight1012

August 31st | Sign up now
Contact Yianni Magoulias or visit:

https://annunciationsac.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/96/responses/new

Available now! 
Visit the Stewardship Ministry table in the Annunciation Hellenic Center 

following the Divine Liturgy to pick up your copy!

September 27th | Lincoln Hills Golf Course
Interested in playing or sponsoring? 
Please visit our parish website or call 

Pat Kallergis at 916-812-3649

https://groupmatics.events/event/GreekNight1012
https://annunciationsac.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/96/responses/new


Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, August 4, 2019

Today’s Coffee Fellowship Hour is sponsored by

The members of the 

Annunciation Parish Council

Upcoming Festival Baking Days
Monday, August 5th – Galaktobouriko
Monday, August 12th – Baklava
Monday, September 16th – Pastitsio and Mousaka
Wednesday, September 18th – Pastitsio and Mousaka
Monday, September 23rd – Syrup Melomakarona

The Altar Guild will be starting up again in September 
and will be coordinated by Christine Dariotis, Mary Ellen 

Kassotakis and Rula Manikas!

For more information, Rula may be contacted at 
(916) 606-2193 or rulagreek@gmail.com

Fr. James has been invited by His Grace, Bishop Neofitos of Nyeri and Mount 
Kenya to share the love of Christ at a youth conference in Central Kenya and is 

putting together a team of people to travel and participate with him.  
Are you willing to put your faith into action?

Contact Fr. James for more information 
frjames@annunciationsac.org | (916) 273-2842

Enrollment for the Greek School 2019-2020 academic year is now open! Classes 
are being offered for kids and adults! This year, we are pleased to announce a 
tuition discount for all Annunciation Stewards! 
Enrollment closes on August 18th. 
Don’t wait! Please visit the link below to enroll!
http://greekschoolannunciation.org/enroll/
For more information, please contact Dr. Katerina Lagos (klagos@csus.edu)

Registration for the 2019-2020 dance season is now open!
New dancers are welcome at any age level! The age ranges of the groups will 

remain the same as last season, with the addition of a new group for those kids 
born in 2016. Also, T'Adelphia will no longer be a "high school" group but will 
be an advanced senior group open to anyone born in 2002 or earlier. Practices 
for all groups will continue to be on Sunday afternoons and "double practices" 

for those competing in FDF will still be on Tuesday evenings.
https://annunciationsac.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/97/responses/new

Please direct questions to Dance@AnnunciationSac.org
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